Dear Artist,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Each year for the past 12 years, Ipswich Music Art and Drama Association has sponsored Robin’s Art for the Arts, our signature fundraiser for the year. It is a one-night event which is part art sale, part student music showcase, and part community party to celebrate the vibrant arts community here in Ipswich. 

This year we are making some changes in the show, and in that spirit, our theme is “Metamorphosis.” We want to celebrate the positive side of change, accentuating new possibilities, and the unexpected delights that come from challenges. 

I am writing to you today to invite you to participate! 

IMADA wants to exhibit and sell your jewelry, photography, watercolors, acrylics, oils, ceramics, textiles, and more. 

Where and When
Robin’s Art for the Arts will be held on April 8, and this year the event will move to a new location, Dorman Hall at Ascension Memorial Church, 31 County Street in the heart of downtown Ipswich. This new location offers us opportunities to expand the evening’s festivities with more musical entertainment, individually lighted display panels and a fresh look. As always, the evening will include light appetizers, a cash bar and live music!

How to Enter
The enclosed forms provide the details you will need in order to submit your art. All media are welcome. We are pleased to offer you 50 percent of the proceeds from the sale of your work. Whether you create something new or pull from your collection please bring us your art. Remember that our theme is there to inspire, not restrict you. We welcome any and all subjects. 

About Us
IMADA is a volunteer charitable organization that partners with the Middle and High Schools to support and promote fine arts education and appreciation. Through our fundraising and advocacy we help ensure that all students have access to the highest quality arts education. 

Robin’s Art for the Arts is a great way to exhibit and sell your work while at the same time supporting a great cause. Thank you in advance for your consideration and participation and I look forward to seeing your submissions!

Yours,

Jo-Ann Duncan
Artist Coordinator
Jo-@verizon.net
978.500.5573

P.S. Don’t forget to send us your participation form no later than March 25. Drop off your work on April 7 and join us at the reception on April 8!

